From: "Layla Abou-Taleb" <Unitedwalnuttaxpayers@gmail.com>

To: undisclosed

Date: 03/12/2015 09:48 AM

Subject: Save Walnut! Join us tonight!

Hello Walnut Resident,

Help us save our City!

Mt Sac has had unrestrained growth resulting in the deterioration of our quality of life in Walnut!

We have had to deal with increased traffic, noise, pollution and crime!

We will have a community meeting today, Thursday the 12th at 6:30 pm at the senior center. We will be discussing the massive projects that Mt Sac has planned and what we the community can do to stop them!

If you care about Walnut and want your children to enjoy a quiet suburban neighborhood, come join us tonight!

Please share this information with your neighbors and any Walnut resident. Come to our community meeting and let us know where you stand!

Layla

United Walnut Taxpayers, Inc.

Facebook: Save Walnut

This message was sent from:

Layla Abou-Taleb | Unitedwalnuttaxpayers@gmail.com | United Walnut Taxpayers, Inc.

| P O Box 1665

| Walnut, CA 91789

Unsubscribe:

 $\frac{\text{http://app.icontact.com/icp/mmailmprofile.pl?r=16841540\&l=13330\&s=BWBE\&m=33979}}{\&c=1552304}$